IMPORTANT INFORMATION & UPCOMING DATES
Dear LCTC Families,

As we begin the new 2024-25 school year, we would like to share with you some important information and
upcoming dates below.

Whether you are a new or returning student, you will have an opportunity to tour the building on Friday,
August 23 from 10am to 2pm to find your class and familiarize yourself with the building.

All students attending the Livonia Career Technical Center should take the time to review the Student
Handbook here. The procedures, guidelines, and policies regarding student behavior, attendance policy, dress
codes and cell phone usage are consistent with Churchill, Franklin, Stevenson, Northville, and all other home
schools.

The district has sent an email out about the "Back to School Checklist" that each family will need to complete
for students enrolled in LPS by August 19, 2024. To complete this online process, you can access Parent
Connect via the district website www.livoniapublicschools.org by clicking on the Parents tab. Be sure to log on
to ParentConnect and click on the red text at the top of the screen labeled "Back to School Checklist."

On thing that is new this year is any student who is interested in driving to the Career Center MUST have a
parking permit. Please see all information regarding LCTC Parking Permits below.

The Livonia Public Schools' Student Website/Media Authorization Opt-Out option; The Career Technical
Center receives newspaper coverage, and publicizes the career technical classes, through video, public TV,
print, social media, and Web pages. If you do not wish to have your student's name or pictures included in
any of these communications, please complete this form and return it to the Main Office at LCTC.

Student Schedules: should be available on August 21 after 4pm, through Parent/Student Connect.

First Day of School at LCTC: is Tuesday, August 27, 2024.

(See your home school website for student's first day of school schedule for Monday, August 26, 2024)

Please be sure to know what time your class starts. Here is the LCTC Student Daily Time Schedule.

Open House: will held on September 18, 2024, at 7:00 pm.

Parent/Teacher Conferences: will be held on the same days and times as the other Livonia high
schools. November 6 & 7, 2024 and March 4, 2025.

For more upcoming information, please be sure to check out the 2024-25 LCTC Calendar and the LCTC
Website.

On behalf of the Livonia Career Technical Center administration and staff, thank you for your cooperation and
we look forward to seeing everyone back soon.

If at any time you have any questions regarding your child's program, do not hesitate to contact us
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